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City Secretary

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the City of Corpus Christi will hold a Public

Meeting for the Type B, Slough Road from Rodd Field Road to Amethyst Drive
Improvement Project The public is invited to attend. This meeting will take place

Monday, June 17, 2019, at 5: 30 p. m. at Bridgeway Church of Corpus Christi located
at 3202 Rodd Field Road, Corpus Christi, Texas.

City Council members have been invited to attend. A quorum of the council may

present. If a quorum is present, this will be considered an open, public meeting

during the time a quorum is present. However, as a governmental body, the City
Council will not vote, order, decide or otherwise take any formal action on any
items discussed.

POSTING STATEMENT:

This notice was posted on the City of Corpus Christi' s electronic bulletin board,
located in City Hall, 1201 Leopard Street, ata:     a. m / p. m ,  A    •    , 2019.
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CITY OF CORPUS CHRISTI
1852

SLOUGH ROAD

RODD FIELD ROAD TO AMETHYST DRIVE

PROJECT NO. 18042A)

Dear Resident or Property Owner:

This Letter is to inform you of a Public Meeting scheduled as follows:

Monday, June 17, 2019
5: 30 p. m. Open House

6 p. m. Presentation
Bridgeway Church of Corpus Christi

3202 Rodd Field Road

The purpose of this public meeting is to present information on the Type B funded Slough
Road improvement project from Rodd Field Road to Amethyst Drive. The public meeting is
an opportunity for stakeholders in and around the project to ask any questions and voice
any concerns regarding project improvements.

Improvements to Slough Road include a full- depth reconstruction and widening of the two-
lane roadway,  new curb and gutter,  sidewalks,  street lighting,  and new underground

stormwater system drainage infrastructure. Other improvements include limited upgrades

to Ametrine Drive to facilitate traffic access during and after construction.

A brief description and time schedule of the project will be presented. The Design Engineers

and City Project Manager will be available to answer questions.

You are invited to attend the meeting, learn about the project, and offer your comments.

Sincerely,

J. H. Edmonds, P. E.

Director of Engineering


